
2017 Budget 
 

A proposed 2017 Sewer Budget of $286,740 was presented to the Town Board on August 10, 2016.  
There is no increase in the 2017 Budget from the 2016 Budget.  Thus, the cost per EDU will remain the 
same.  The tentative budget will be reviewed and the preliminary budget prepared at the October 12, 
2016 Town Board meeting.  This meeting will be held at the West Windsor Fire Station at 7:00 pm. 
 

Notice of Public Hearing for 
2017 Sewer Budget 

 
A Public Hearing will be held regarding the adoption of the 2017 sewer billing rates for municipal sewer 
users in the Town of Windsor.  This hearing will be at the Town Board meeting on November 2, 2016, 
7:05 pm, Town of Windsor Town Hall, 124 Main Street, Windsor, NY 13865. 
 
  The proposed billing rates are: 
 
  2017 Quarterly Fee (Occupied)                  $218.00  Per EDU 
   
  2017 Quarterly Fee (Vacant)       138.30  Per EDU 
 
  2017 Quarterly Fee (Government/School)     212.64  Per EDU 
 
  Based on: 
 
  Occupied EDUs                      278 
 
  Vacant EDUs           15 
 
  Government/School EDUs         31 
 
The Guide for Unit Assessment is on the reverse side. 
 
This billing becomes effective November 1, 2016 and will be billed starting the first billing cycle in 2017, 
March 2017. 
 
All interested persons are invited to attend.  Written comments may also be submitted to the Town 
Clerk in advance.  Anyone planning on attending the meeting(s) in need of special assistance should 
advise the Clerk in advance. 
 
    Barbara Rajner Miller 
    Town Clerk of the Town of Windsor 
    Windsor Town Hall, 124 Main Street 
    Windsor, NY 13865 
    Phone (607) 655-2023 
 
Dated: August 22, 2016 
 
 


